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XX, October 2021 

 

  Customer Name   
 

 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice of Conductive Polymer Surface Mount Type PXC Series 
 
 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support and inform you of the following 
discontinued production of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in advance. 
 

- Notice - 
 

1. End of Life (EOL) Products: 
PXC Series  
Substitute Product is PXE Series. 

 

2.  Background: 
We are facing difficulties in securing a stable supply of materials and maintaining special production 
equipment for this EOL product (PXC Series). 

 

3.  EOL schedule: 
The last order date :      October 2022 
The last shipping date:    March 2023 (The date may change depending on production conditions.) 

 

If you have any questions or inquiries, please ask our sales representatives. 
 

We would like to ask you review the attached Acknowledgement Form and return a signed one through the 

normal sales channels by xxxx xx, 2021.   

If we do not receive a returned Acknowledgement Form from you before the deadline, we will consider that the 

acknowledgement was received and approved. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                                                                         

 

                                                                                

Signature 

 

 Kaname Takahashi                                Shoji Ono 

 Department Manager                              Department Manager 

 Sales Promotion Dept.                             Business Management Dept. 

 Sales Headquarters 

 NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION             NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 

 

 

Signature 


